
18 UPDATE ON AUDIT SCOTLAND TACKLING CHILD POVERTY
BRIEFING

The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been
circulated) by the Head of Finance and Property Services informing
members of the recommendations set out in a recent Tackling Child
Poverty briefing from Audit Scotland and highlighting the local approach to
address child poverty in West Lothian.

It was recommended that the Council Executive note:

1. The range of recommendations set out in the recent tackling child
poverty briefing from Audit Scotland; and,

2. The current approach to tackling child poverty in West Lothian and
plans for the review and refresh of the West Lothian Anti-Poverty
Strategy.

Decision

To note the terms of the report.


